The Town of Millbury

Commission on Disabilities
Municipal Office Building 127 EIm Street Millbury, Ma, 01527

Meeting Minutes

Date; October 11, 2018 Time; 6:30 PM

Present;

Mike Kennedy; Chair, Debbi Dymek; Secretary, Jim Clifford and Tom Brown; Vice Chair

Guest;

David Marciello, Town Manager
Laurie Connors, Town Planner

Meeting Minutes;

The minutes for the September 13, 2018 meeting were read and accepted as read. Motion
by Tom to accept and second by Jim. All members voted unanimously.

Downtown Infrastructure:

Our Town Manager gave us an update on some of the things that have been accomplished

so far this year.
The handicap parking signs have been installed by the Elm Draft House Cinema along

with crosswalks in the area.

The crosswalks have been painted at Town Hall along with the sidewalks, ramps and
curb cuts, the handicap markings have been painted in the parking lot but the signage still
has to be completed. The town is still working on getting some grants for ADA
revitalization which goes along with the whole Main St. and Elm St. project.

Laurie Connors stopped into our meeting and gave us an update on all the grants that
were applied for, plus the starting and ending dates of these projects.

Mike said that he and Kent attended the latest Master Plan meeting on the previous week.
He gave us a rundown on what had taken place at this meeting. There may be one final

meeting in the future.
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New Business:

Debbi asked Mike on the procedure on how the commission goes about reducing their
amount of members.

He said that he would check with the bi-laws and Debbi said she would check with the
Town Clerk on the steps we have to take on this subject.

Tom brought up the issue that maybe we should advertise in the Millbury-Sutton
Chronicle that we are looking for people that are interested in joining our commission.
Announcements:

Mike announced that October 17 is White Cane Awareness Day. The city of Worcester
will have some information distributed at the library from the different organizations in
the city that deal in vision issues and a blindness walk will take place in the City Hall
area.

Tom made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Debbi second the motion.

Meeting was adjourned.

Next meeting will be held on November 8, 2018

Réspectfully ubmittedog
eb ek, Secretary
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